
BLOOD DONORS FORUM 2015-2016 

 

The blood donor’s forum of department of Biotechnology conducted an awareness 

class on Blood Donation and its importance. The awareness class was attended by 

the members of the blood forum 2015-2016.The class focused on the need for 

donating blood, the various criteria to be met by a donor etc. Young people are 

among the most committed group of blood donors and contribute a significant 

portion of the nation’s blood supply. In fact, blood donations at high school and 

college, drives account for as much as 20 percent of donations during the academic 

year. The blood donor’s forum appreciates the opportunity to introduce young 

people to the benefits of voluntary blood donation and community service, and is 

grateful for the generosity of student blood donors. 

 

   

 

 

 



BLOOD DONATION CAMP 2015-2016 

The Department of biotechnology, in association with KSACS and funded by IMA 

organized a voluntary blood donation camp on Wednesday, 6th January, 2016.The 

camp started at around 9:30 am and continued up to 2 pm, with a steady stream of 

donors throughout. Jubilee hall was utilized for a thorough medical check-up 

(weight, hemoglobin count and blood grouping) followed by consultation with the 

doctor for potential donors. They were provided with lime juice and food including 

biscuits and banana. The camp was successful with the active participation of more 

than 75 volunteers from among the students, faculty and staff members. 

 

 

 

 

 


